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Street Department: 
The crews have finished asphalt patches throughout the city.   The crews main focus is on leaf 
collection, the second trip around the city is in progress.          
   
Water and Sewer Department: 
The Water/Sewer crew has been working on videoing the city’s main lines and looking for 
issues and identifying lines for future lining projects. Also, the crew is working on a back log of 
MTU replacements.             
 
Urban Forestry/Grounds Maintenance: 
The crews are doing tree maintenance and ground work throughout the city. Also, the crews 
have starting working on stump removals.       
 
Drexel Project 
Drexel-Main to Broad-The project is wrapping up, the contractor is finishing clean-up work. The 
asphalt and paving will take place in Spring 2024.         
 
2023 Sewer Lining Project 
 Currently working on the bid package.  
 
2023 Street Project   
The project has been delayed until spring.    
 
 



Grandon Ave- Water Line Project  
 
The project should be complete later this week.  
 
Chelsea Ave-Water Line Project 
 
The project is underway, which includes sewer improvements and new water main line. The 
project will be complete in the spring.        

 
 

 
Columbia Gas Main Replacement Projects: 
 
The project is complete and the contractor is finishing touch up work. The paving portion of this 
project will be completed in the spring 2024. 
 
 
	
 


